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New 

 

BEETS site savings errors have been corrected  

In February 2023, the BPA Energy Efficiency Tracking System (BEETS) began incorrectly 

calculating total site savings for unit energy savings (UES) measures reported with a 

quantity greater than one. Total site savings for UES applications displayed in BEETS and 

the Activity Report are per-unit-based and were therefore understated. This had no impact 

on total busbar savings or earned performance payment. As of March 30, 2024, the issue 

has been resolved and new or updated applications will display correct total site savings. 

 

In addition, UES measures submitted with a “Calculated” measure type have been 

displaying a total site savings of zero since BEETS was first launched. This issue has been 

corrected as of May 25, 2024. However, calculated measures reported before that date will 

continue to display a total site savings of zero. 

 

These issues are related to total site savings only. If you have any questions or would like a 

report with updated total site savings for UES applications submitted into BEETS during the 

impacted timeframe, please reach out to your EER. 

 

 

General 

Comfort Ready Home: Commissioning residential heat pump systems video series  

Comfort Ready Home has released a five-part video series on best practices for designing 

and commissioning residential heat pump systems. These informational videos are intended 

for HVAC professionals installing and maintaining heat pumps in the Northwest. Watch the 

videos here.  

 

 

  

 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLqlCC9duWNvxBLZNarHJVDIynlXoqFaO_

